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Well I completely believe that we need to protect our endangered species however I 

also know that our farmers are endangered and without the trusted water supply with 

more hampering and hindering from the government and other private entities like 

corporations that restricting water flow to the farmer is not going to be a good thing so 

I oppose this bill 


